Burger, Kathgn (Cl-StPaul) :

From: judiburkhart@gmail.com

Sent: Sunday, January 27, 2019 7:40 PM

To: Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Hearing regarding 1184 Maryland Avenue East

Sorry | am not available to attend the meeting scheduled for tomorrow at 10:00 a.m. regarding Mini PAC Mobil Gas
Station.

| did send a letter with regard to my concerns and hopefully they will be addressed. One additional concern which |
forgot to mention {probably because our weather has been cooler) - during the summer months, the back door
{kitchen area) is open for hours which I believe is a health issue.

About six or seven years ago, | was a regular patron of this station - since the last few years, too much traffic/congestion
for this little corner for my continued patronage.

Thank you for listening &)

Sincerely,
Judi Burkhart

Sent from my iPhone
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